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Attn: Reviewing Engineer
Federal Communications Commision
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

RE: CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR HBC-RADIOMATIC’S 
APPLICATION FOR GRANT OF EQUIPMENT AUTHORIZATION FOR 
THE PMNTU-FH TRANSMITTER N09PMNTUA

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under FCC Rule 
Section 0.459.  We have requested that the schematic diagrams required to be 
submitted with this application for the PMNTU-FH transmitter (FCC ID: 
N09PMNTUA) be withh eld from public review.  Due to the competitive 
nature of our industry, a public viewing of these schematics could allow our 
competitors an unfair advantage in illegally reproducing our technology. 

Please contact me if there is any information you may need.

Sincerely, 

Jason F. Looman
Vice President of Operations, N.A.
HBC-radiomatic, GmbH
Haller Strasse 49-53
D-74564 Crailsheim
Deutschland


